
June 28, 2024

Hold Funding Entries for FY2025

UCPath Center has shared that  funding for non-Mult iple Components of Pay (MCOP) did not  roll over correct ly to
Fiscal Year 2025. As a result , they are asking campuses to hold off on any funding entries for FY2025 until further
notice. We will share any updates as soon as we receive them. We apologize for the inconvenience.

For any quest ions, please submit  a t icket  to the Payroll Financial Management  team through the BFS Services &
Support  portal.

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

9500 Gilman Dr None | La Jolla, CA 92093 US

This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://support.ucsd.edu/finance?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=48a60e85dbbb8014dbd6f2b6af961999&sysparm_business_service=e513d9b71b50b59848e9cae5604bcb4e
https://support.ucsd.edu/finance?id=ucsd_bfp_portal
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1930539/1922211.490354851/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1930539/1922211/?v=a

